Ref. Ares(2020)1629752 - 18/03/2020

From: pfizer.com> on behalf of

Bourla, Albert · @pfizer.com>

Sent: mardi 17 mars 2020 16:35

To: EC PRESIDENT VDL

Cc: SEIBERT Bjoern (CAB-VON DER LEYEN); cab.kyriakides-

contact@ec.europa.eu; ROSSIDES Giorgos (CAB-KYRIAKIDES);

Subject: COVID19 - Pfizer Update

Attachments: Albert Bourla Letter to EC President Letter 031720VF.pdf

Dear President von der Leyen,

I appreciate your service to the world in this time of crisis. Attached is a letter I wanted to share with you. Pfizer continues to maintain a supply of critical hospital medications and is seeking medical solutions against COVID-19, and, has also announced a Five Point Plan of commitments moving forward (included in attached). Please know Pfizer is engaged in this crisis and will continue to look for ways to be helpful to the world during these unprecedented times.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or my team if you have any questions

Thank you,

Dr. Albert Bourla, Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

Pfizer Inc